
   
   
   

PPPaaammm   HHHooowwwaaarrrddd   
GGGooollldddeeennn   AAAppppppllleee   AAAwwwaaarrrddd   RRReeeccciiipppiiieeennnttt   

 
Since joining the Kenai Peninsula Borough School 
District team in 1991, Pam Howard has served as school 
nurse at Kenai Middle School.  
 
The positive rapport that Pam has established with 
students, family members, and staff allows her to 
effectively perform her duties as school nurse.  
However, Pam’s building administrator sees Pam Howard 
as much more than a school nurse; he sees Pam’s role as 
a Kenai Middle staff member as being a student and 
family counselor but most importantly, he sees Pam as 
an advocate for student’s needs. 
 
Pam Howard is a dedicated health practitioner, focused 
on helping children, staff and community.  She is an 
intregal member of both the Kenai Middle School and 
the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District staff.   
 
Tonight we are pleased to recognize Pam Howard for 
her dedication and outstanding service to the students 
of the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District. 
 
 

   


